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Townsend, Erle

From: monica jackson <monny12@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 1:01 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Maine Electrical Vehicle Mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To the rule comments dept: 

 

In response to the public comment reopening on the proposed electrical vehicle mandate in Maine,  

as a lifelong resident, I am against the mandate. I could neither afford to purchase an electric vehicle nor 

would it be feasible 

for use in our state.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Monica Jackson 

Hancock County Maine 

 


